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May/June 2011 Newsletter 

From the President 
 

Finally, winter is over and riding 
season is here! Our trails are open 
on time thanks to some of our 
great members that volunteered 
to check and make sure trails were 
safe to ride on. Our trails are very 
wet right now so be sure to take it 
easy until they dry up. It’s very 
easy to make deep ruts that will 
need to be repaired.  
 
One of our former members, Mike 
Phillips, is working on welding a 
steel frame for a bridge that will 
be replaced on the Plank Road 
Trail. 
 
Also, we are working on a 
purchase offer for a piece of 
property on Muck Road. The 
property has a well, septic, and 
electric set-up but needs a lot of 
clean-up. It will serve as an area to 
put a club storage building 
 

Also, we will be applying for another 
Yamaha grant in order to purchase a 
larger tractor and possibly a 
backhoe attachment. 
 
We continue to contact landowners 
about extending our riding season 
until October 9th. If we get 
permission from our landowners we 
will contact all members. 

 
Lottery Calendars 

 
Watch the daily evening lottery 
numbers starting on May 1st. We 
will start mailing checks out for 
winning numbers. This will continue 
through the months of May, June 
and July, using the New York State 
Lottery daily evening number to 
coincide with our calendar winners.  
Winners will receive $20 payout for 
each winning number.  On Mother’s 
Day, Father’s Day, and 4th of July, 
each winner will receive a $50 
payout.  

For further information, please 
contact Regina Lunkenheimer or 
Pat Marra.  

 
Club Rides 

There has been a change in the 
date for the first club ride in April. 
It will now be held on May 14th at 
noon. If you are interested in 
joining us, meet at Royce Lyboult 
and Dale Chillson’s place at 1252 
County Route 7. For further details, 
call Royce at 564-6009. All of our 
club rides for this year will leave 
from this location.  
 
Other dates for club rides: 
Saturday, June 25th and September 
25th. Both rides will begin at noon.  
 
If you would like to go on a ride at 
another time call our Ride 
Coordinater, Mike Blaisczienski, 
and he’ll take you out if he is 
available. 

Officers 

Jermey Bomgren, President……………………….592-8626 
Louie Gilbert, Vice President ………….………….564-5679 
Kathy Gilbert, Secretary …………………………….564-5679 
Regina Lunkenheimer, Treasurer………………..947-6052  
 
Trail Boss: Derek Moody ……………………………289-4397  
Newsletter: Katie Bomgren..……………………..564-5233 

Board of Directors 

Dick Lunkenheimer ……………………………947-5868 
Pete Lunkenheimer …………………………..947-6052 
Harold Phillips …………………………………..592-3443 
Dick Blais …………………………………………..626-3231 
Ride Coordinator: Mike Blasczienski…299-3388 
Webmaster: Tom Bailey 
Memberships: Pat Marra…………………..564-6619 

http://www.oswegovalleyatvclub.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

MUDDY PHAT’S ATV 
969 Auburn St. 
Hannibal, NY 13069 
315-564-5914 
www.muddyphats.com 
 
EASTERN SHORE ASSOCIATES 
INSURANCE 
PO Box 480 
101 Cayuga Street 
Fulton, N.Y. 13069 
315-598-6000 
 
LITTLE SODUS INN 
14451 Bell Ave. 
Fair Haven, N.Y. 13064  
 
A&S COMPUTERS 
2165 Co.Rt.12 
Central Square, N.Y.13036 
www.ascwonline.com 

 

SERFINI PAVING COMPANY 

Office-626-3200 

Cell-420-7874 

Email: serafinipavingco@twcny.rr.com 

ALL IN ONE PITSTOP, INC. 
430 Rathburn Road 
Fulton, NY  13069 
 

CONTRIBUTING PATRONS 
Phil McCann 
Harold Phillips 
Joe Rotolo 
Bill & Molly Baum 
Dale Chillson 
Royce Lyboult 
Scott Crawford & Family 
 
 
CONTINUED ON SEPARATE PAGE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Next meetings 

 

The next regular meeting will be held 
on Wednesday, May 4th, 2011 at TC’s 
on State Route 34 in Cato beginning at 
7:00pm. 

The June club meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, June 1st, 2011 at DS 
Humphrey’s, at 271 Barker Road, 
Oswego beginning at 7:00pm.  

 

 
 

Winner of the 50/50 at our last meeting 
was Phil McCann again!!   He donated all 
back to the club.   Thank you Phil!!! 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 Memberships 
 
We continue to take membership 
applications for the 2011 riding 
season at any of our club meetings. 
You can also join at N & N Can & 
Bottle Return in Hannibal and at TC’s 
in Cato.  If you haven’t renewed your 
membership by June, you will not be 
receiving the July/August newsletter. 

 
PLEASE SUPPORT OUR 

SPONSORS! 

HOLIDAY HARBOR 
RV PARK-CAMPGROUD-MARINA 
BOB SCHNEIDER 
9415 Blind Sodus Bay Road 
Red Creek, NY 13143 
315-947-5244 
 

O’CONNORS’ MAIN ST.PUB 
559 Main St., PO Box 8 
Fair Haven, NY 13064 
315-947-6266  
RESERVATIONS RECOMMENDED 
FRI NITE FISH, SAT. PRIME RIB 4:30-9PM 
 

BAYSIDE GROCERY, INC. 
537 Main St. 
Fair Haven, NY 13064 
 
NEW YORK PIZZERIA 
Corner Rte 370 & Rte 34 
CATO, N.Y. 13033 
For the best pizza around 
 
SIMPLY STITCHING EMBROIDERY 
8330 Graves Point Rd. 
Wolcott, NY 14590 
 
RAYMOND’S SCRAP METAL 
RECOVERY 
You Call We Haul-7 days a Week 
315-638-2676 
 
ONTARIO ORCHARDS 
Southwest Oswego 
15273 Sterling Center Road 
Sterling, NY 13156 
info@ontarioorchards.com 

 
BLUE BOWL SANITATION, INC 
3494 El-Hage Corners 
State Rt.3 
Fulton, N.Y. 13069 

http://www.ascwonline.com/
mailto:serafinipavingco@twcny.rr.com
mailto:info@ontarioorchards.com

